
 

 

 

 

RESD received a number of suggestions from the community about needs and challenges related to 

COVID-19 impact on schools. The chart below describes the percentage, by group, who provided the 

district with feedback. We are always accepting more input, so please email us here: 

resdcommunityinput@riverside.k12.az.us with any concerns or suggestions.  

Chart 1: Respondents 

 

 

For the most part, our stakeholders asked to see an increase in the number of staff and teachers 

available to meet our students academic and social/emotional learning needs. Many want to see an 

increase in the number of parental involvement opportunities as well as additional training options for 

teachers, particularly related to SEL. Other requested school supports included a dedicated school nurse 

and building security staff. Summer school and before/after school tutoring also received a great deal of 

interest as being a need for our students. 
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